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Dear Friends, 

As we start a new year, it is a meaningful time to reflect on our impact in 2024, thanks to many donors and
friends like you, who give so generously to support the compassionate and highest quality clinical care
serving our community.   

The mission of the Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation is to expand and improve the health care
options available to our local community by supporting the resource needs of Elliot Health System through
the kind and generous philanthropic giving of friends of The Elliot.   The Elliot and the Mary & John Elliot
Charitable Foundation are proud to be the leading nonprofit healthcare organizations serving our region’s
health care needs. 

In 2024, we are grateful for your support, which enabled your Elliot team to enhance our care to the
community. Throughout this Annual Report, you will learn more about these outstanding outcomes. 
Here are a few highlights: 

Through the generosity of donors like you, we expanded services in our Child Life program, including
new sensory resources for children to make a hospital stay or procedure less overwhelming and
frightening, as well as new resource carts for our urgent care locations for children with sensory needs.
You will learn more about the special fundraising effort by one of our pediatric patients, which shows the
power of giving back. 
Your support enabled our Breast Health and Radiology teams to bring advanced surgical imaging
equipment to enhance care to patients needing care for breast cancer. 
Your caring support continues to ensure patients facing a cancer diagnosis or dementia have the tools,
resources, and compassionate guidance to navigate their disease. 

The Elliot is firmly rooted in our community and trusted for generations, we are a truly compassionate team
of healthcare professionals relentlessly dedicated to providing innovative, life-changing, and life-saving
healthcare every day to every individual. We are proud to serve our community and we are deeply grateful
for your caring support.   

On behalf of the Elliot Health System Board of Directors. Senior Leadership Team, and Trustees for the
Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation, and our dedicated Foundation staff team, we thank you for your
support and for being a special part of The Elliot. 

In health, 

W. Gregory Baxter, MD                                           
President and CEO                                                 
Elliot Health System                                              

David Bellman
Chair
Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation



On Thursday, May 30, 2024, The Mary & John Elliot Charitable
Foundation welcomed guests to the 7th Annual Garden Party at our new
location, The Bedford Village Inn. The event raised over $40,000 to help
support new equipment for the Elliot Breast Health Center and featured
remarks from Donna Lithgow, Director of Diagnostic Imaging, Dr. Lana
Shikhman, Director of Breast Surgery, and Dr. Marina Feldman, Medical
Director of Breast Imaging.

The funds raised at the event will help bring a new advanced
intraoperative tool to The Elliot Breast Health Center. The Mozart
System is a sophisticated 3D tool that allows a breast surgeon to remove
a tumor with higher precision and accuracy, gaining clearer margins in the
initial surgical procedure. The Mozart intraoperative assessment will
reduce additional surgeries and reduce the degree of tissue removal at
the time of the initial procedure.

Garden Party 

On June 9, 2024, we held our 6th Annual Walk for Hope at Southern New
Hampshire University. Through participants’ remarkable fundraising
efforts and the generosity of community sponsors, nearly $70,000 was
raised to support patient programs at The Solinsky Center for Cancer
Care at The Elliot. Teams came together in the rain this year to walk and
show support for our community and despite the very soggy conditions. 

Opening remarks were given by Dr. Brian Knab, Medical Director of
Radiation Oncology, and Kelley Burgess, a grateful patient and cancer
survivor. Each speaker offered touching stories and insight into the
cancer patient programs that receive funding from the Walk for Hope.

A special thank you to the volunteers, sponsors, and team captains
whose tireless efforts and contributions were instrumental in the smooth
execution of the event. Each step taken and each dollar raised during the
Walk for Hope contribute directly to The Solinksy Center for Cancer
Care at The Elliot and the well-being of the patients we serve. We look
forward to seeing you again next year on June 8th, 2025.

Walk For Hope

 2024 SIGNATURE EVENTS



On Friday, October 18th over 350 guests dressed to the nines for The
Elliot Health System Safari Adventure Gala held at the DoubleTree in
downtown Manchester. More than $275,000 was raised to support
various programs at The Elliot including Child Life, Dementia Care, and
food pantries at The Elliot for patients receiving care that are
experiencing food insecurity

Friends, sponsors, and staff were delighted to celebrate the evening
together. The safari themed atmosphere was filled with kindness and
generosity, as guests enjoyed the evening’s festivities. A few of the
highlights of the event included entertainment provided by the Boston
Circus Guild, Akwaaba Ensemble, and their dynamic traditional African
drumming and dance, and Guitarist Phil Jacques.

Gala

The 25th Annual Elliot Golf Classic took place June 6th at
Passaconaway Country Club in Litchfield. It was a cloudy overcast day
on the course, but that didn’t stop donors from having fun, raising just
over $86,000 to help support our many patient support programs,
including Child Life, our Dementia Care program, and our food pantry
program for patients in need. 

The Elliot Health System Fall-Fest Golf Tournament, unfortunately, had
to be canceled due to weather, but another fun alternative event was
scheduled at X-Golf in Bedford. Guests were able to enjoy golf
simulators, with funds raised supporting a new advanced intraoperative
tool for the Elliot Breast Health Center.

We were happy to welcome local event sponsors, donors, as well as
many of our own Elliot physicians and staff at these events. We are
grateful for the support of our Golf Committee, sponsors, vendors, and
volunteers who continue to make these events a huge success!

Golf

Delta Dental/ Elliot Corporate 5K
Road Race
Over 3,500 walkers and runners participated in this year’s Delta
Dental/Elliot Corporate 5K on August 8th. In its 31st year, the race is the
largest road race in New Hampshire and one of the largest 5K road races
in New England! The Elliot had the largest corporate team of runners this
year! 

The event raised over $21,500 for patient programs at The Solinsky
Center for Cancer Care at The Elliot. All of the proceeds from the race
will fund programs and services at The Solinsky Center for Cancer Care,
including nutrition assistance and programs, rehabilitation therapy,
integrative medicine, and support programs for patients as they manage
their journey with cancer. 

“It was such an exciting and fun night for The Elliot! I’m proud to share
that our Elliot team won two awards, the Large Company Most
Participants Award and our Elliot Women’s Team came in the first place,”
said Cecily Danver, fitness specialist at the Welliot Fitness Center.



On Saturday, June 22, 2024 The Elliot welcomed more than 500
people to a reunion event at The Derryfield School in Manchester,
NH to celebrate 35 years of neonatology and the Elliot’s Neonatal
Intensive Care Unit (NICU). Families with children who were cared for
in the Elliot NICU over the past five years, traveled from across
southern New Hampshire to join the event. 

The NICU reunion was an opportunity for families who have spent
time in the The Elliot NICU to connect with others who share similar
experiences, play games together, and reunite with neonatologists,
nurses, and other NICU staff. Aidan Lamothe, who was born 12 weeks
early in 2007, weighing just three pounds, welcomed guests, and
said, “The NICU was my first home – and my parents were so grateful
for the amazing care I received. Not only did the staff take care of
me, but they supported my parents too, on every step of our roller
coaster journey…The Elliot NICU makes miracles happen! Every day,
tiny babies like me not just survive, but thrive – because of the
dedication and expertise of this amazing team.” 

Elliot neonatologist Dr. Malgorzata Bulanowski welcomed families to
the reunion saying, “Seeing so many of you here, happy and healthy,
fills our hearts with immense joy and pride. Each of you has been
through a unique and challenging journey and today is a testament
to your courage, hope and unwavering love. Today, we celebrate the
milestones achieved and look forward to the future filled with hope
and happiness.” Dr. Kevin Desrosiers, Elliot Chief Medical Officer for
Acute Care Services, said, “The mission of Elliot Hospital is to inspire
wellness, heal our patients, and serve with compassion, and there’s
no greater embodiment of that than to see you all here today after
all you’ve been through.”

The Elliot is home to the only Level III NICU in southern New
Hampshire. Our team of neonatal experts care for preterm infants as
early as 23-weeks' gestation. This unique service transports
approximately 100 babies per year to Elliot Hospital from hospitals
around the region for life-saving care.

The Foundation team was honored to help welcome families to this
inspiring celebration!

The Elliot Celebrates 35 Years of
Neonatology at Reunion with
Families Across Southern NH

Watch the inspirational video
that was shared during the
NICU Reunion here! 



On March 5, Rachel Chase and Elizabeth Spain, presented a session on Inspired
Giving at the NEAHP (New England Association for Healthcare Philanthropy)
Annual Conference in Groton CT, alongside one of The Elliot's extraordinary
grateful patient donors, Mark Hagopian. The Foundation staff was selected to
present at NEAHP through a competitive proposal process. Elizabeth and Rachel
shared their experiences and best practices for implementing a successful grateful
patient giving program and talked about their work in connecting donors with
caregivers.

Foundation Staff and Grateful Patient Donor
Present at New England Association for Healthcare
Philanthropy’s Annual Conference

The Davison Award for Philanthropy, established in 2001, is named for
Manchester philanthropists and generous donors to Elliot Health System,
Lucille and Robert Davison. 
 
The award nominee(s) is/are selected annually by the Mary & John Elliot
Charitable Foundation Board of Trustees and presented to the Elliot Health
System Board Chair. The award is presented annually to recognize
extraordinary care and generosity of philanthropists who are dedicated to
supporting the care we provide at The Elliot.

The Davison Award for Philanthropy recognizes:
Generosity to Elliot Health System;
Tireless efforts in encouraging other individuals and corporations to
support The Elliot;
Helping to grow our Elliot circle of friends;
Ambassadorship efforts on behalf of The Elliot;
Building partnerships and coalitions which benefit The Elliot;
Bringing parties together for the greater good;
Striving to make not only The Elliot, but our Manchester region, better for
all.

 
This year’s awardee, Mark Hagopian, has dedicated himself to supporting the
well-being of the Elliot staff and has been creating an environment across The
Elliot that shows our clinical teams how much patients value the care they
receive. 
 
Mark has set the bar for the caring spirit of a grateful patient. He was The
Elliot’s first community Covid-19 patient being admitted through our
Emergency Department on March 17, 2020. 
 
Upon his recovery, he started the NH COVID-19 Relief Fund, which not only
supported COVID patients as they recovered from the worst effects of the
disease, but also addressed the well-being needs of staff through the
pandemic. As we have moved past the pandemic, Mark has created programs
to honor and thank the staff, including a spring flower giveaway, wellness cart
items, and food truck visits to the hospital.
 
Mark is now a dedicated volunteer at The Elliot, serves on the Board of the
Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation, and is a strong advocate for
grateful patient giving.

The Davison Award for Philanthropy



This year we created a new naming opportunity to celebrate the spirit of
resilience and support those affected by breast health challenges. The
Butterfly Wishes Wall at the Elliot Breast Health Center is a beautiful and
impactful way to honor a loved one or a caregiver. 

Breast Health Butterfly Wishes Wall

To learn more about naming opportunities and how you can contribute to
the Butterfly Wishes Wall at The Breast Health Center, please contact 
Rachel Chase at 603-663-3207 or rchase@elliot-hs.org. 

Each engraved piece will honor a loved one, a survivor, a caregiver, or
anyone touched by breast health issues, creating a lasting legacy of
compassion and strength. All gifts will support The Elliot Breast Health
Center, providing essential resources for early detection, treatment, and
survivorship events such as our Breast Cancer Survivors Luncheon.

For children, unfamiliar sights, sounds, and
smells of a medical facility can be
overwhelming, especially when they're not
feeling well. MRIs, in particular, can be a
source of anxiety.

A team of experts from Radiology, Child Life,
IT, Anesthesia, and Elliot Pediatric Neurology
Associates decided to change that. They
challenged the traditional approach of
sedating children before MRIs.

Watch the video below to learn how this
innovative team reduced the backlog of
pediatric patients needing MRIs and
dramatically decreased the number of
children requiring sedation for their scans,
from 33% to 13%!"
 
 
 
 

Elliot Clinicians Reducing
Unnecessary Sedation for
Pediatric MRI Patients

Watch the video
to learn more 

The Elliot Young Professionals Group (EYP) is committed to building a community for young professionals in the greater
Manchester area who share a common mission to support health and wellness. In addition to providing healthcare
resources for young professionals, EYP also provides opportunities for networking and leadership skills through nonprofit
board experience. In 2024 the group hosted a series of networking events at various locations in greater Manchester
including Stark Brewing and Backyard Brewery. Young professionals are the driving force behind innovative solutions and
fresh perspectives that can address the pressing challenges of our time. Members of the EYP are afforded the chance to
observe board involvement firsthand, partake in strategic discussions, and contribute to the philanthropic vision that
guides The Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation. "There is plenty of room for growth and involvement with the
group, and we encourage members to define their level of engagement," says a member of the foundation. "Whether it's
leading initiatives, volunteering, or simply learning more about nonprofit governance, there is a place for everyone who
wishes to contribute."

If you or a friend are interested in attending one of our networking nights or learning more about The Elliot Young
Professionals Group, please email espain@elliot-hs.org or gabrielle.bryan@elliot-hs.org 

Engaging Our Community’s Young Professionals

With a contribution
of $500 or more,
supporters can
name a leaf or
butterfly on this
inspiring wall in the
waiting room of The
Elliot Breast Health
Center at River’s
Edge.

Pearl Manor Fund The roots of the Pearl Manor Fund began in 1875 with a small group of 24
Manchester-area women who banded together to serve the needs of the
greater community. They sought inclusivity – any woman could join the work
of the Society for an annual fee of 50 cents. 

The Women’s Aid and Relief Society had a strong impact on the mill town of
their day and created positive change in hundreds of lives. Their work
evolved, as the community did, remaining committed to housing and nursing
needs and transforming their buildings and services to match; from opening
the area’s first hospital to creating Pearl Manor. 

The Pearl Manor Fund was established in 2005, when Women’s Aid Home
(Pearl Manor) assets were transferred to the Mary & John Elliot Charitable
Foundation to steward the fund and to create the Pearl Manor Fund grant
program.   (continued on next page) 



The Elliot Associates, consisting of 286 members, 
had another amazing year, raising over $114,000 for The Elliot Hospital! Fundraising
efforts from the Associates included their annual Trivia Night, which sold out again at
The Puritan Restaurant, calendar sales, a Valentine's Day basket, and an iPad raffle.
Also there were many new and old vendors that came back including Gunther’s
Goodies and Queen City Cupcakes. 

Some notable accomplishments from the board include:
The Elliot Hospital Gift Shop contracted with a buyer this year, increasing the
quality and choices of merchandise—and boosting sales!
Sewing Committee sewed purple hats for shaken baby syndrome awareness,
dementia mats, and fidget balls.
Provided the gift of music and song to various Manchester area Nursing Homes.

We thank The Associates for their outstanding support to The Elliot and are 
grateful for your partnership!

We are proud to be the recipient of a $577,000 grant, through the Congressionally Directed Spending process to
support the purchase of new mammography screening equipment for the Elliot Breast Health Center. We thank U.S.
Senator Jeanne Shaheen (D-NH) and her team for the support through the annual Congressionally Directed
Spending grant application process.
 
“As a senior member of the Appropriations Committee who helps craft these bills, I was proud to secure more than $100
million in Congressionally Directed Spending for a range of critical projects that will make life better for Granite Staters,”
said Senator Shaheen. “From investments in health care facilities and educational training to resources to combat
homelessness and the substance use disorder crisis, these projects will help our communities and our state thrive.”

Elliot Hospital Associates

Congressionally Directed Spending Grant

2025 U.S. NEWS AND WORLD REPORT AWARDS
We are proud to announce that Elliot Health System won five
U. S. News & World Report awards for 2024-2025. 

Elliot 1-Day Surgery was named a Best Ambulatory Surgery
Center - Colonoscopy & Endoscopy

The Elliot was also rated high-performing in Knee
Replacement, Hip Replacement, Maternity, and COPD.

U.S. News & World Report evaluates over 5,000 hospitals for
their awards. Congratulations to the entire team at The Elliot
and thank you to our community for trusting us with your care.

These funds are distributed by community volunteers through grants to not-for-profit agencies for new and expanded
projects and programs to provide assistance, comfort, care and treatment for the senior (older adult) population of
Manchester and surrounding communities including, but not limited to safe housing needs, nutritional needs, support
groups, home visits, mentoring and social programs, independent living assistance, legal assistance, health care needs,
and transportation assistance. 

The 2024-2025 grant recipients are: 
Amoskeag Health; Boys & Girls Club of Greater Manchester; Easter Seals NH; St. Joseph's Community
Services/Meals on Wheels, The Solinsky Center for Cancer Care at The Elliot; The Mental Health Center of Greater
Manchester; and Waypoint. 

We thank these organizations for supporting the needs of seniors in our community. 



This past year our team focused fundraising efforts on patient-centered programs – including our child life
program, Dementia-Friendly Initiative, and the Food Pantry at The Solinsky Center for Cancer Care at The Elliot. 
Each program is designed with the patient in mind and how The Elliot can best serve the needs of our community.

IMPACT FUND

Jack attended the Elliot Health System Gala this
past October with his family, where he was able to
thank all his doctors and staff members of Child
Life in person – advocating attendees on the
importance of Child Life and how it impacted not
only his life but his family. 

Child Life has played an important role in the hospital for our
youngest patients. They make sure these children have
emotional support during a very stressful time by helping
them cope and improve their healthcare experience. One
patient in particular, Jack Mckenna, decided his journey with
Child Life didn’t end once he left the hospital – it had just
begun. 

In January of 2023, Jack was healthy and had just celebrated
his 8th birthday, but by spring, small changes in his behavior
and eating habits raised some red flags. After many tests,
Jack was admitted to Elliot Hospital, where it was determined
that he had Crohn’s Disease. Jack and his family were
overwhelmed with information and grief but were carried by
the support of their family, friends, and medical team. Upon
discharge, Jack shared that he was "a little sad to leave." Can
you imagine being treated so well at the hospital that you
were sad to leave?

For the first anniversary of his diagnosis, Jack set
a goal of donating $500 to the Child Life
department. Child Life provides support services
to pediatric patients across the hospital and he
was determined to see to it that other kids have
the same great experience that he had while
being sick. Within two weeks, Jack tripled his goal
and raised over $1,700! Since his diagnosis, Jack
has turned 9, emceed his school's talent show,
and joined the Destination Imagination team. He
spends his days playing basketball, riding his bike
with friends, hiking, and doing things most 9-year-
olds love to do. 

Child Life



The Elliot Dementia-Friendly Initiative is committed to making
patients living with dementia feel safe and comfortable during their
hospital stay. Each floor is equipped with dementia care carts that
nurses are trained to use. Each cart has items specific to the
patient's needs, including stuffed animals, fidgets, coloring books,
puzzles, and more. The realistic stuffed comfort pets can give
patients positive feelings and security, when in the hospital, or
unfamiliar surroundings. These pets have grown tremendously
popular with patients over the past year. We’ve partnred with
Douglas Toys which is based right out of New Hampshire. 

Recently, a patient living with dementia was distraught during her
stay because she missed her dog. A nurse presented one of the
comfort pets to the patient who was visibly calmed upon receiving
her stuffed dog. The patient was incredibly touched and wept,
remarking how beautiful the dog was and how much she looked like
her own dog.

Thank you to Granite State Plumbing & Heating, LLC for their
generous support of this initiative.

The food pantry at the Cancer Center was established for patients
receiving care at the center who are experiencing food insecurity.
The pantry is stocked with healthy, non-perishable foods for
patients and coordinated with Cancer Center dietitians. Patients
can choose from a variety of protein shakes and other items that
they may not typically be able to purchase while grocery shopping
due to rising costs. Many companies and individuals have made
donations to the Cancer Center to ensure the pantry is always
stocked. Granite State Credit Union came in this past summer to
drop off food their colleagues collected. 

For additional information about The
Elliot Impact Fund please contact
Rachel Chase at rchase@elliot-hs.org

Dementia Friendly Initiative

Cancer Center Food Pantry



The Elliot is pleased to announce the
expansion of Elliot Cardiovascular Consultants
to welcome more experts in advanced imaging
and heart failure evaluation and management.
The Elliot Cardiovascular Consultants team
diagnoses and offers a wide array of
treatments for all forms of heart and vascular
disease, including heart failure, valve disease,
rhythm abnormalities, and high blood pressure. 

The Elliot Expands Team of Cardiovascular Experts

With long-standing experience serving our community's healthcare needs, we welcome Dr. Hanlon, Dr. Shaw, and Dr.
Veeranna who bring a wealth of expertise and dedication to providing exceptional cardiovascular care, which includes
specialized training in advanced cardiac imaging for cardiac CTs and MRIs. 

Rooted in our community, Elliot Health System strives to deliver compassionate care and innovative solutions that
prioritize heart health. As part of Elliot Health System, our cardiovascular patients are connected to a broad array of
high-quality healthcare services for seamless, integrated care that is proven, right in Manchester. 

New York Life has been a long-standing partner to The Elliot.
Employees based out of the Manchester location have
volunteered their time to the Foundation since 2022 at many
of our signature events. Eleven employees contributed 95
hours of their time to The Foundation this past year, some of
them at several events! 

Managing Partner, Keith Janca, joined the Mary & John Elliot
Charitable Foundation Board in 2019 and since then numerous
agents at New York Life began volunteering their time helping
at various events. When asked which signature event she liked
best, NYL Associate Partner, Hilary Laquerre remarked,  “This
one is difficult because I have a lot of fun at all of them and am
thrilled to be involved with the organization. The 2023 Fall

Volunteer Spotlight - New York Life

Golf Tournament was a lot of fun working at the putting green and connecting with the players and Foundation staff.”

New York Life provides volunteer grants to employees and
agents who have volunteered at least 30 hours with one
eligible charity or $1,000 for volunteering 60 hours or
more. To date the Manchester office has donated over
$38,000 in corporate sponsorships, employee matches,
and supporting the MJE Foundation in applying for a
national NY Life grant supporting the Empty Arms
program at Elliot Hospital, which provides support services
for those that have suffered a pregnancy loss.
 
Thank you to the New York Life team for their
commitment to giving back to the greater Manchester
community and for their generous support of The Elliot!



Innovation, compassion, and experience are essential for excellence in cancer treatment. Patients trust the SolutionHealth
Cancer Institute—a leader in cancer care that offers individualized treatment with radiation oncology, medical oncology,
state-of-the-art technology, and skilled, compassionate healthcare providers, in a welcoming, comforting environment.

We believe every cancer patient should have access to high-quality, comprehensive cancer care regardless of
circumstance. Our program offers support services including dietitians, social workers, and oncology nurse navigation. We
work closely with our patients to identify barriers they are experiencing throughout their journey and work to provide them
with the resources they need. We bring the best in cancer care to patients, closer to home. 
To continue delivering on our promise to our community, the Cancer Center at Londonderry recently added a new CT
scanner dedicated to creating individualized treatment plans for cancer patients. 

This cutting-edge technology offers enhanced imaging, providing clearer images that allow providers to create
comprehensive treatment plans for cancer patients. Bringing this CT technology to our Londonderry location also means 
our cancer patients can receive this level of care even closer to home and patients have more options for their care.  

Advanced Cancer Technology for Patients is Closer to Home
at SolutionHealth Cancer Institute

medical images to electronic health records (EHR), with remarkable speed and accuracy while ensuring patient privacy.
As Elliot Hospital continues to integrate AI into its healthcare delivery, the focus remains on improving patient outcomes
and personalizing care. 

Recently Dr. Holly Mintz represented The Elliot on the national stage at Microsoft headquarters in Redmond, WA. Dr.
Mintz spoke to health AI developers from around the world at a summit that focused on the current and potential use of
AI in the industry. In the spring, she also presented on a webinar hosted by Becker’s Healthcare about access to
behavioral health services, and innovation to improve access.

As Elliot Hospital continues to integrate AI into its healthcare delivery, the focus remains on improving patient outcomes
and personalizing care. Dr. Mintz envisions a future where AI and human expertise work hand in hand: "The patient-
provider relationship is always a priority. AI will never replace the human element in healthcare, but it will undoubtedly
enhance it. By leveraging AI, we can make more informed decisions, spend more quality time with our patients, improve
the quality of life of our providers, and ultimately provide better care." 

Embracing Innovation: The Elliot Leverages AI to Enhance Patient Care

“We’re excited to offer this top-of-the-line technology to our
cancer patients. No two patients are the same, and with this new
CT scanner, we are able to develop treatment plans that are
tailored to each patient,” said Dr. Brian Knab, medical director,
radiation oncology at the SolutionHealth Cancer Institute. “Our
goal is to provide the very best in cancer care while supporting our
patients with compassion and convenience throughout their
journey.” 

Artificial Intelligence is rapidly becoming an integral part of healthcare,
providing solutions that enable physicians to work more efficiently and
effectively. Many providers at Elliot Health System are now using the
Dragon Ambient eXperience (DAX), an innovative AI tool that securely
captures office visit interactions and converts them into notes. This
technology lets providers engage fully with patients without the burden of
real-time documentation, enabling them to focus on the patient instead of
paperwork. 

AI-powered tools are now capable of analyzing vast amounts of data, from 

We are grateful to Ken and Grace Solinsky for their continued
caring support for comprehensive cancer care at The Elliot. Their
philanthropic support helped to enable this project.



In 2024, patients and caregivers who received care from the VNA of
Manchester and Southern NH continued to affirm the positive impact we
had on their quality of life, health and wellbeing. We continue to find ways
to better fulfill our mission of “Advancing care at home through personal
empowerment, compassion, and exceptional excellence.”

We are grateful to the community for your donations to provide care to patients and families and support our program. It
is through gifts like yours that the VNA home care and hospice teams continue to provide a wide array of services to so
many patients and families in need. We wish you good health and happiness in 2025!
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Mr. Kurt Korn
Ms. Blanche Lamarre
Ms. Sheila Lambert
Mrs. Barbara S. Lantiegne
Ms. Claire Laurendeau
Ms. Diane Lavoie
Mr. Gerald Lemay
Donald & Susan Lemieux
Judith Levasseur
Ms. Valrie Lewis
Mr. Paul Lezberg
Ms. Mary E. Lord
Mr. Philip Lynch
Robert & Leeanne Madore
Joan Madore
Ms. Colleen Mahoney-Baxter
Janis Mangino
Gerald & Jane Marquis
George & Mary Marsh
Ms. Linda Marston
Ms. Jean Martel
Gary & Susan Martell
Ms. Patricia Martin
Ms. Lynda Martin-Heaney
Robert & Patricia McCool
Bob & Linda McGinnis
Ms. M Carolyn McHugh
McHugh Funeral Home
John & Elizabeth McKinney
Mr. Michael McQueeney
Ms. Patricia Meyers
Mr. Marc Montminy
Nancy Morgan
Ms. Patricia Morris
Andrew & Beth Morris
Mr. Leonard Mulroy
Mr. Craig Myslivy
Dr. Paul W. Hoff & 
     Mrs. Selma Naccach-Hoff
Ms. Pamela A. Naum
Mr. & Mrs. John K. Neubert
Richard & Susan Newhall
Mark & Michaela Olsen
Dr. Maureen M. O'Reilly
Mrs. Phyllis Ouellet
Ms. Marianne Ouellet
Mr. Paul Ouellet
Mr. & Mrs. Ross Palmes
Mr. William J. Pananos
Denise Paradise
Ms. Diane Parks
Ms. Amy Parthum
Mr. Richard A. Pelletier & 
     Mrs. Lori Pelletier
Pennichuck Water Works
Ms. Alison Perrella
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph R. Piasek
Mr. Manuel Pimental
Ms. Elaine Plante
Scott R. Plourde
Lee Powers
Yvette Prindiville
Susan Proulx
Mr. Xavier Puplett
Thomas & Mary Quinn
Ms. Kathleen Rankhorn
Jeannette Ranney

Mrs. & Mr. Kimberly Raymond
Kristen Remick
Mr. & Mrs. Reynolds
Denise Rice
Ms. Carol Richards
Ms. Carol Riley
Rivet Funeral Home & 
     Crematorium, Inc.
Mrs. Joyce Robitaille
Mr. & Mrs. Jean A. Robitaille
Ms. Alexa Rogers
Mr. Arthur E. Rugg
Mr. Michael Ryder
Mr. & Mrs. Mark Sanborn
Donna Sargent
Duane & Mary Schmitt
Nancy Schooley
Ms. Gloria Schooley
Mr. Robert Schools
Mr. Owen Scollan
Ms. Donna Shannon
Bartholomew & Janet Sharp
Elizabeth Shea
Ms. Cordelia Shea
Ms. Joy Soots
Ms. Marie Soucy
Mr. Ronald Soucy
Mr. & Mrs. Paul M. Soucy
Christine Sousa
Joni Spelas
Ms. Janice Spillane
Ms. Christy Sprinkle
Ms. Lea St. Laurent
Ms. Mary Staffiere
Stage Crossing Condo C/O Great  
     North Property Management
Mr. David R.A. Steadman & 
     Mrs. Sharon Steadman
Mr. Thomas Stevens
Daniel & Nancy Strong
Renee Studer
Ms. Laurie Sulger
Ms. Charlotte Taylor
Mr. Robert Taylor
Ms. Halee Taylor
Dennis Teravainen
Mark & Lia Thomas
Mr. & Mrs. Charles & Joanne
Tiedemann
Ms. Jenny Truenow
Mr. Jon M. Underwood
Ms. Patricia Vampatella
Lynne Vassalotti
Ms. Sharon A. Wainright
Lt. Colonel & Mrs. John Walker
Ms. Patricia Walter
Mr. Warren Wasson
Mr. & Mrs. E. Wayne Weeks
Ms. Tracey Weinberg
Ms. Tammy Welch
Ms. Agatha White
Mildred Whitmer
Dr. Susanna S. Wilkens
Elizabeth Williams
Brendon Williams
Linnea Willman
Robert & Catherine Wilmot
William Wilson
Ms. Lauren Youngs



AIRGAS, an AIR Liquide Company
Dr. Tom Alberico & Mrs. Liz Alberico
AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire
Amoskeag Anesthesia, P.L.L.C.
Anagnost Companies
Anonymous (8)
Anthem Blue Cross and 
     Blue Shield of NH
Aqueduct Technologies
Ms. Kirsten Arnold
Dr. Carrie D. Ayers & Mr. Joshua Ayers
Baker Newman Noyes
Ms. Deborah Balmer
Bank of America Charitable 
     Foundation, Inc.
BankProv
Greg Baxter, MD & Mrs. Diane Baxter
Bellman Jewelers
Bellwether Community Credit Union
John Bissonnette, MD
BluSky Restoration
BOND Building
Dr. Todd Burdette & 
     Mrs. Louisa Burdette
CGI Business Solutions
Mrs. Rachel Chaddock & 
     Mr. Steve Chaddock
Charles Schwab
Manish Chopra, MD
Chris Nelson Contracting, LLC
Citizens Bank
Citizens Private Wealth Management
Coca-Cola Beverages Northeast
Mrs. Ellie Cochran & Mr. David Cochran
Cogswell Benevolent Trust
Mr. Stephen Cornish
Ms. Meghan Coyle
Mr. David J. Cuzzi & 
     Mrs. Christina M. Cuzzi
Dahlquist Trust Fund
Dr. Matthew Dayno & 
     Mrs. Candice Dayno
Arash Delshad, MD
Kevin Desrosiers, MD & 
     Mrs. Holly L. Desrosiers
Attorney Clara Dietel & 
     Mr. Robert Dietel
Digital Insurance, LLC
Mike & Shawnna Dion 
Ms. Martha Dodge
Doris L. Benz Trust
Dr. Michael B. Abrams & Associates
Michael Abrams, OD & 
     Marjan Makatam-Abrams, MD
Ms. Amy Dubois

Mr. Peter Dupuis
e4h Environments for Health  
     Architecture
Echostor Technologies, Inc.
Eckman Construction Company, Inc.
Edward Jones Investment Services
Elliot Hospital Associates
Mr. Jason Elliott & Mrs. Eileen Elliott
Mrs. Sheila A. Evjy & Dr. Jack T. Evjy
FCP Live-In Home Care
Ms. Alisha Feightner
Mr. Chris Fogg
Ms. Louise G. Forseze
Mr. Brian M. Frechette & 
     Mrs. Erin Frechette
Robert A. Fremeau, DMD & 
     Mrs. Gail Fremeau
Gilead Sciences
Mr. Rob Glew & Mrs. Karen Glew
Mr. Charles S. Goodwin & 
     Mrs. Jaye Goodwin
Mr. John Grady
Mr. Pat Graham & Mrs. Cynthia Graham
Mr. & Mrs. Darrell M. Grande & Family
Ms. Keri Grande
Granite State Plumbing & Heating, LLC
Granite United Way
Haggerty's Cleaning Service, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Mark J. Hagopian
Hampshire Fire Protection Co., LLC
Ms. Leigh-Ann Hanlon
Ms. Pamela Harvey
Hillsbrook Village
Hoertdoerfer Dentistry, P.L.L.C.
Dr. Paul W. Hoff & 
     Mrs. Selma Naccach-Hoff
Huron Consulting Group, Inc.
Nancy Husarik, MD
Interstate Electrical Services Corp.
IQVIA Inc.
Ms. Jessica Jacques
David & Joanne Jeannette
Ms. Denise Jeffery
Ms. Sonia Joslin
Dottie & William Kelley
Brian Knab, MD & Mrs. Allison Knab
Ms. Sharon Kostansek
LogixHealth
LPL Financial
Mrs. Carla Luther
M&T Bank
Mr. Andrew MacWilliam
Manchester OB/GYN Associates
Marcam Associates
Ms. Eva Martel

Meconi Financial Management
Microsoft Nuance
Millennium Running, L.L.C.
Holly Mintz, MD
Meghna Misra, MD
Mr. Michael R. Morin
Ms. Molly Mortimer
Nationwide Hole in One
New Hampshire Charitable Foundation
New York Life Insurance Company
Nixon Peabody L.L.P.
Northeast Delta Dental
Northeast Rehabilitation 
     Hospital Network
Nuance Communications
PIP Companies, LLC
Mrs. Susan Plante & Mr. David Plante
Playa Bowls
Mrs. Beverly Primeau & 
     Mr. Glen Primeau
Purple Finch Events, LLC
Ms. Lara Quiroga
Radiation Oncology Associates, P.A.
Ms. Kelli M. Rafferty
Mr. Paul C. Remus & 
     Mrs. Ann G. Remus
SEI Private Trust Company
Ms. Morgan Semyanko
Silver Linings Project
Mr. Robert Singer
Elizabeth Soukup, MD & 
     Mr. Jason Soukup
Southern New Hampshire Radiology 
     Consultants, P.C.
Ms. Dorothy Spanos*
St. Mary's Bank
Ms. Amanda Stanton
Mr. Kurt Strandson & 
     Mrs. Hollie Strandson
Ms. Elizabeth Sweeney
The Tenn Family
The M&T Charitable Foundation
Triangle Credit Union
Mr. Michael S. Turilli & 
     Mrs. Deborah Turilli
Mrs. Karen A. Van Der Beken & 
     Mr. David P. Van Der Beken
Wadleigh, Starr & Peters, P.L.L.C.
Frank O. Warren, Jr. M.D. Chapel Fund
Ms. Priscilla Webler
Douglas Weckstein, MD & 
     Tara Weckstein
Wilcox Family Foundation
Ms. Danielle Wilson
Winbrook

The Elliot Health System President’s Society acknowledges individuals and
organizations who support The Elliot at levels of $1,000 and above. The philanthropic
leadership of this group allows The Elliot to continue to expand services and provide
the latest technology, close to home for our greater Manchester community. 
We are humbled and grateful for their generous support.

Elliot Health System President’s Society

*Denotes deceased



COMMUNITY SUPPORT

Ms. Trina Abbott
Dr. Michael Abrams
ACS, LLC
Ms. Sally A. Adams
Airbrush Unlimited, Inc.
AIRGAS, an AIR Liquide Company
Dr. Tom Alberico & Mrs. Liz Alberico
Ms. Misty Albert-Moore
Ms. Debra Allen
Ms. Nancy Allen
Ms. Jillian Almeida
Ms. Samantha Almeida
Janice Amarosa
American Excavating Corp.
American Online Giving Foundation
AmeriHealth Caritas New Hampshire
Mr. Marc Amiet
Ms. Michelle Amiet
Amoskeag Anesthesia, P.L.L.C.
Mr. David W. Anderson & 
     Mrs. Linda G. Anderson
Ms. Lyn Anderson
Mr. & Mrs. Rand Anderson
Ms. Mikenna Anderson
Ms. Sherrylynn Andrade
Ms. Noelle Angeli
Mr. Chris Angiulo
Anonymous (40)
Anthem Blue Cross and Blue 
     Shield of NH
Mr. David Anthony
Mr. Brad Anwyll
Aqueduct Technologies
Mrs. Chandar S. Argeriou
Gretchen Arnold
Ms. Rhonda Arsenault
Mr. & Mrs. Bryan Ash
Mr. Maurice Aubert
Dr. Carrie D. Ayers & Mr. Joshua Ayers
Ms. Robin Ayotte
Ms. Jill Baillargeon
Mrs. Adele B. Baker
Ms. Denise Baker
Ms. Michele Baker
Ms. Deborah Balmer
Bank of America
Bank of America Charitable 
     Foundation, Inc.
BankProv
Barbara Dugan, M.Div, MLADC, SAP
Recovery Services
Mr. Robert Barnhart
Cameron Barnsley
Alexandria Barrett
Ms. Mary H. Barry
Kelly Bartolo
Samantha Bartolucci
Mr. Bryan Barzaga
Ms. Lauren Barzottini
Ms. Laura Bashour
Mrs. Jane Bates
Ms. Barbara Beauchemin
Ms. Elise Beauregard
Ms. Nikki Beauregard
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph Becker
Ms. Cassie Becotte
Ms. Lauren Belanger
Ms. Annemarie Bellavance

Bellwether Community Credit Union
Yixin Bi
Ms. Corinne Biberger
Ms. Debbie Bills
Ms. Kathleen A. Bilodeau
Mr. Michael Biron
Ms. Heidi Biron
John Bissonnette, MD
Ms. Eleanor Black
Mr. John Blais
Ms. Anne Blanchard
Mr. & Mrs. William M. Blanchette
Ms. Kathleen Blanchette
BluSky Restoration
BOND Building
Kasey Boschi
Mr. Brendan Boschi
Ms. Silvia Botha
Ms. Patricia Bourque
Ms. Maria Boylan
Elizabeth Boyle
Ms. Mary Ellen Bradley
Dr. Loretta Brady & Mr. Brian Brady
Ms. Cecile Brasley
Ms. Marjorie Brennan
Ms. Diana Briggs
Ms. Christine Broadhead
Mr. Michael Bronson
Mr. David Brouillet
Ms. Kathy Brown
Ms. Rachel Brown
Ms. Elizabeth Bruce
Ms. Stacey Bruno
Chris Bryan
Ms. Mary Ann Bucchino
Ms. Debra Burgess
Ms. Carolyn Burke
Ms. Kristin Burke
Ms. Cathy Burnes
Ms. Katherine Burns
Ms. Kaitlin Burpee
Ms. Kathleen Burpee
Taylor Burwen
Ms. Megan Butcher
C2 Alt Fuels, LLC
Devan Caikauskas
Ms. Lisa Callahan
Ms. Susan Campbell
Ms. Andrea Capdevila
Ms. Jennifer Carmone
Joan Carnahan
Ann L. Caron
Ms. Michelle Caron
Patricia Carrel
Rebekah Carroll
Mr. Carlos Casado
Lindsey Cashell
Ms. April Caswell
Katherine Catapano
CGI Business Solutions
Danielle Champagne
Ms. Candace Chaplin
Renee Charette
Charles Schwab
Ms. Maureen Charter
Ms. Lizzy Chauvette
Mr. Michael J. Chen
Mr. Michael Chisholm

Ms. Marianne Chisholm
Hee Cho
Chris Nelson Contracting, LLC
Francis Ciavattone
Citizens Bank
Mr. Nick Clark
Ms. Britney Clark
Ms. Heather Clark
Ms. Jennifer Clemans
Mrs. Sheila Cleveland
Ms. Ali Coates
Mrs. Ellie Cochran & Mr. David Cochran
Cogswell Benevolent Trust
Ms. Alexis Cole-Mooney
Mr. Robert R. Coll
Gwynneth Coogan
Casey Coons
Ms. Leanne Corning
Ms. Susan Corson
Mr. Greg Cote
Ms. Sylvia Cote
Ms. Lisa Cottone
Mr. Nicholas Coughlin
Ms. Amy Coveno
Ms. Kathryn Covey
Ms. Meghan Coyle
Ms. Michaleen Craig
Ms. Karen Crain
Creamer & Co LLC
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Croteau
Ms. Jane Croteau
Ms. Linda Croteau
Shannon Croteau
Mr. Robert Crotto
Ms. Keri-Lyn Crovo
Leslie Cummings
Ms. Brenda Cummings
Ms. Barbara A. Cunningham
Mr. & Mrs. Ralph Currier
Ms. Susan Curtis
Elizabeth Cutliffe
Mr. David J. Cuzzi & 
     Mrs. Christina M. Cuzzi
Ms. Margaret Czellecz
Dahlquist Trust Fund
Ms. Katherine Dallaire
Ms. Jennifer Dana
Ms. Shannon Daniel
Ms. Valerie Danielson
Mr. Thomas Davies
Ms. Sally Davies
Ms. Sandy Dawes
Ms. Mia Decker
Ms. Lauren Delaney
Arash Delshad, MD
Mr. Nathan Dempsey
Ms. Lisa Derome
Ms. Kylie Desrosiers
Ms. Michelle DeVillers
Ms. Kimberly Diggins
Digital Insurance, LLC
Mike & Shawna Dion
Ms. Sheri Dion
Mrs. Doris Dionne
Mr. James DiPietro
Anna Dishart
Mr. Matthew Doiron
Ms. Darlene Donovan

Support for The Elliot from our community - patients, corporations, small businesses, and foundations is a testament
to our compassionate staff and the exceptional care and services we provide our patients. 
Thank you for making The Elliot your charity of choice in 2024!



Doris L. Benz Trust
Ms. Dawn Doucet
Ms. Mary Douglas
Ms. Joanne Douglass
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Doyle
Dr. Michael B. Abrams & Associates
Michael Abrams, OD & 
     Marjan Makatam-Abrams, MD
Ms. Tonya Driggers
Ms. Lisa Drnec Kerr
Ms. Jennifer Drover
Mr. Jonathan Dube
Mr. Matthew J. Duffy & 
     Mrs. Jenelle W. Duffy
Mr. Gary Dumont
Dunn Family Revocable Trust
Mr. Shawn Dunphy
Mr. Drake Duplease
Ms. Jessica Dupont
Mr. Peter Dupuis
Mr. Chad Dupuis
Mr. Douglas Durocher
Mr. Andy Dutton
Mr. Scott Dutton
Ms. Thea Dutton
Dr. Kristen Dzialo
e4h Environments for Health 
     Architecture
Echostor Technologies, Inc.
Mr. David Edwards
Ms. Lisa Egan
Elbit Systems of America - Night Vision
Mr. Frankie Eldredge
Ms. Rebecca Ellis
Ms. Janice Emerson
Ms. Heather Emery
Dr. Luis S. Englander & 
     Mrs. Pamela Anne Englander
Mr. Steve J. Epstein
Ms. Pam Errico
Mr. Mason Estes
Mr. Robert Estes
Mr. Thomas Estey
Mrs. Sheila A. Evjy & Dr. Jack T. Evjy
Ms. Marcia Fanaras Zito
Mr. Scott Favara
Ms. Kimberley Favara
FCP Live-In Home Care
Ms. Ali Fein
Mrs. Dawn Fernald & Mr. Ryan Fernald
Mr. Jeff Ferreira
Mr. Jason Ferrel
Mrs. Susan M. Fifield
Ms. Sharon Finn
Mr. Matthew Fitzgerald
Mr. Christopher J. Fleury
Amy Fluet
Mr. Chris Fogg
Mr. Kyle Fontaine
Ms. Louise G. Forseze
Ms. Laura Foster
Ms. Laura Foti
Ms. Abigail Foti
Mr. & Mrs. Edward H. Fowler
Ms. Heidi Fraser
Ms. Laura Fredette
Ms. Catherine Freeman
Mr. Brian French

Richard B. Friedman, M.D.
Ms. Cynthia Friedman
Ms. Jennifer Friel
Ms. Nicole Frizzell
Ms. Danielle Frost
Ms. Louise Fulling
Ms. Lorraine Gagnon
Mr. Michael Gallant
Ms. Ruth Gallot
Ms. Kristine Gamelin
Ms. Kendra Garvin
Ms. Venera Gattonini
Ms. Tina Gauthier
Ms. Tracy Gendreau
Ms. Shelley A. George
Mr. Joel Gianninoto
Ms. Elizabeth Gilbert
Gilead Sciences
Ms. Anna Gill
Jackie Gillian
Ms. Alexandra Gilligan
Ms. Jennifer Giroux
Mr. Rob Glew & Mrs. Karen Glew
Ms. Adna Glusac
Mr. Michael Gobbi
Bailey Goldberg
Mr. Charles S. Goodwin & 
     Mrs. Jaye Goodwin
Ms. Melissa Gorman
Ms. Autumn Goulet
Ms. Marilyn Graham
Ms. Talia Graham
Mr. & Mrs. Roger Grandmaison
Granite State Credit Union
Ms. Deb Grant
Grantham, Mayo, VanOtterloo 
     & Co. LLC
Ms. Cynthia A. Gray
Ms. Elizabeth Gray
Ms. Kathy Greenleaf
Mr. Matt Gregoire
Carey Grey
Ms. Koreen Grieco
Ms. Sheila Grimes
Groundswell Charitable Foundation
Tyishia Guadalupe
Mr. Jeff Guerette
Ms. Carolyn Guerette
Mr. Hector Guevara Urbaez
Ms. JoAnn Gula
Ms. Kaleena Gulledge
Mr. Kyle Hacker
Ms. Barbara Hackett
Farrell Hagen
Ms. Nancy Hahn
Ms. Angela Hall
Ms. Carol Hall
Ms. Christine Hall
Ms. Karen Hall
Ms. Zoe Hamilton
Ms. Phoebe Handwerk
Ms. Leigh-Ann Hanlon
Ms. Andria Hansen
Ms. Stephanie Hansen Egas
Ms. Kristen Harding
Mr. James Harris
Ms. Shirin Hart
Ms. Pamela Harvey

Ms. Carol Harwood
Ms. Tanya Hathaway
Ms. Judith Hauser
Mr. Brendan Hearn
Mr. Sean Hearn
Ms. Jane Hearn
Ms. Beth Heckman
Ms. Alexis Henderson
Ms. Michelle Henderson
Ms. Penny Henderson
Jackie Hickey
Ms. Annette Hicks
Highland Goffe's Falls 
     Elementary School
Ms. Jane Hilder
Ms. Shayna Hillburn
Ms. Ellie Hills
Hillsbrook Village
Ms. Kathie Hilton
Genevieve Hoellrich
Dr. Paul W. Hoff & 
     Mrs. Selma Naccach-Hoff
Ms. Kayla Holloway
Holy Trinity Cathedral
Attorney James C. Hood & 
     Mrs. Elise Hood
Ms. Dawn Horan
Ms. Lori Houghton
Bradley Houston
Ms. Madison Howard
Ms. Kristy Hughes
Humble Warrior LLC
Mr. Preston Hunter
Huron Consulting Group, Inc.
Ms. Amela Imamovic
Interstate Electrical Services Corp.
IQVIA Inc.
Ms. Tammy Jackman
Ms. Meaghann Jackson
Mr. Jeffrey Jaksina
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Janusz
Ms. Joanna Jasinski
Mr. Connor Jaworski
Mr. Edward Jaworski
Mr. George Jaworski
Ms. Susan Jaworski
David & Joanne Jeannette
Mrs. Amy Jenkins
Mr. Dan Jenkins
Mike Johnson
Mr. Brian Johnson
Mr. Ryan Johnson
Ms. Abby Johnson
Ms. Sandra Johnson
Ms. Karen Johnston
Karen Jones
Mr. Ronald Jones
Ms. Karen Jones
MC Jordan
Ms. Karen Joslin
Ms. Stephanie Joyce
Kara Jutras
Ms. Deborah Kacprowicz
Kalwall Corporation
Ms. Patricia Kawa
Dr. Dmitriy Kedrin & Mrs. Amanda Dmitriy
Ms. Janice Kelble
Ms. Rebecca Kelliher

COMMUNITY SUPPORT



COMMUNITY SUPPORT 
Tommy Kelly
Mrs. Nancy J. Kelso
Mike Kennedy
Mr. Stephen Kerr
Ms. Anna Kerr
Ms. Carolyn Kerr
Ms. Judy Kerr
Ms. Maryanna Kerr
Ms. Anne Ketterer
Ms. Shelly Key
Mira Khatib
Ms. Doreen Kienia
Ms. Laila Kimball
Mr. Zach King
Ms. Pamela King
Brian Knab, MD & Mrs. Allison Knab
Mr. Mark Knights
Mr. & Mrs. Samuel B. Knowles, Jr.
Mr. Charles Knuth
Ms. Carole Kornreich
Mr. James Kostansek
Mr. Paul Koza
Ms. Cindy Kring
Ms. Natalie Labbe
Ms. Linda Labranche
Ms. Tricia Lachance
Ms. Sarah Lally
Ms. Andrea LaMarsh
Ms. Michelle Lambert
Ms. Hilary Laquerre
Mikyla Lasher
Mr. Jeffrey Lavoie
Ms. Jessica Lavoie
Edward Lazarus, MD
Mr. Matthew Leahy
Chris Leary
Jel Lechuza
Mrs. Maryann Leclair
Chris Lee
Szu Hui Lee
Ms. Paula Lemay
Mr. Edward Lenzi
Ms. Ivy B. Levine
Ms. Deborah Lidster
Ms. Lauren Liebenow
Lincoln Financial Group
Ms. Samantha Linton
LogixHealth
Ms. Rona Logue
& Mrs. Stephen R. Loosigian
Ms. Maria Lopes-Murin
Ms. Savannah Lopez
Ms. Linda LoPizzo
LPL Financial
Ms. Guylaine Lubinger
Ms. Nancy Lucey
Mr. Joseph J. Luna
Mrs. Carla Luther
Ms. Karen Lutz
Ms. Patricia Lynch
Mr. Mark Lyscars
Mr. Mike Mackey
Ms. Angelica Mackey
Ms. Bonnie J. MacLeod
Ms. Dawn Macmillan
Ms. Marie Macrigeanis
Mr. Andrew MacWilliam
Ms. Heather Magoon
Mr. James Major
Manchester OB/GYN Associates

Ms. Emily Manning
Marcam Associates
Mr. Lionel Marchand
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Marcum
Niky Marinelli
Ms. Eva L. Martel
Ms. Candice Martin
Ms. Dianne Martin
Ms. Kelly Martin
Mr. Patrick Mastrola
Brent Maynard
Ms. Sandy Maynard
Melissa Mayo-Smith
Ms. Michelle McAree
Mr. Jeff McCallion
Ms. Kimberly McCallion
Ms. Stacy McCauley
Ms. Nancy McDevitt
Bronwyn McDonough
Ms. Heather McDowell-Johnson
Ms. Susan McFadden
Ms. Tanya McGibbon
Ms. MaryAnn McHugh
Mr. Chuck McKenna
Ms. Amanda McKenna
Marissa McLaughlin
Ms. Maggie McManama
Ms. Tiffany McMonigle
Mrs. Cindy L. McNally
Dr. Laura McPhee
Mr. Ted Mcshea
Ms. Sofia Mechachonis
Mr. Arthur Meconi & 
     Mrs. Jennifer Meconi
Meconi Financial Management
Ms. Caroline Meehan
Ms. Elaine Mehigan
Ms. Julie Melia
Mr. & Mrs. John Melito
Ms. Kristina Melley
Ms. Caitlin Melley
Ms. Maryanne Melley
Ms. Meaghan Melley
Ms. Marie Mellott
Mr. Richard Melsheimer
Ms. Gabby Melsheimer
MEMIC
Ms. Alli Mensh
Christie Messina
Dr. Su Metcalfe
Microsoft Nuance
Ms. Meghan Miller
Ms. Anna Milliken
Ms. Megan Monahan
Ms. Janine Montminy
Ms. Selena Moody
Ms. Kimberley Moone
Ms. Kate Mooney
Mr. Robert Moore
Mr. Russell Moore
Ms. Paula Moore
Ms. Sandy Moreau
Mr. Joe Morrell
Ms. Andrea Morrell
Ms. Donna Morrill
Mr. Michael R. Morris
Ms. Crystal Morris
Ms. Joanne Morse
Mr. Jon Morton
Ms. Janice Mosher

Mr. Antonio Mota
Mr. Joe Mucci
Ms. Dorinda Mulcahy
Ms. Jannette Mullen
Ms. Victoria Munoz
Ms. Sharon Narsiff
National Advisors Trust
Nationwide Hole in One
Ms. Anne Naugler
Mr. Eric Nelson
Ms. Tiffany Nelson
New Hampshire Consistory
New York Life Insurance Company
Ms. Amy Nieman
Ms. Kathryn Nies
Nixon Peabody L.L.P.
Ms. Leslie Nolet
Northeast Delta Dental
Novo Studio Architects
Nuance Communications
Ms. Sandra Nugent
NVIDIA
Ms. Perla Ochoa
Mr. Gary O'Connell
Ms. Margaret O'Connell
Ms. Shauna O'Connor
Ms. Arlene O'Connor
Carol O'Donnell
Ms. Elizabeth OKeefe
Ms. Nicole Olkovikas
One Hope
Ms. Diane Ouellette
Ms. Penny Overton
Ms. Meredith Page
Ms. Elizabeth Palmer
Mr. Paul Pare
Mr. Ben Paronich
Pathology Specialist of New England
Ms. Angie Patterson
Ms. Carrie Peabody
Ms. Karen Pepin
Mr. Peter Perich & Mrs. Martha Perich
Ms. Martha Perich
Renee Perrault
Ms. Dawn Perry
Ms. Heather Perry
Ms. Cindy Persichetti
Mr. John Phelan
Ms. Cathleen Phelps
Ms. Michelle Phoenix
PIP Companies, LLC
Mr. Joseph Pipitone
Mr. & Mrs. David Plante
Mr. Jack Plante
Playa Bowls
Ms. Karen Plona
Ms. Jennifer Plourde
Ms. Suzanne E. Potoma
Ms. Danielle Potter
Mr. kyle Potvin
Ms. Dee Pouliot
Mr. & Mrs. Joseph B. Pouliot
Mr. Jacob Pouliot
Ms. Elizabeth Poza
Ms. Christine Pratte
Mackenzie Presa
Mr. Stewart Press
Ms. Kimberley Prygocki-Jeakins
Ms. Barbara Pugsley
Ms. Audra Purdy



Purple Finch Events, LLC
Ms. Sabrina Quealy
Ms. Lara Quiroga
Ms. Celine Racicot
Radiation Oncology Associates, P.A.
Shelley Rand
RBC
Ms. Christina Reed
Ms. Nancy Reilly*
Mr. Sean Reilly
Ms. Erin Reilly
Ms. Cecelia Reis
Mr. Paul C. Remus & 
     Mrs. Ann G. Remus
Ms. Lesli Rendall
Ms. Lynn Reyes
Casey Richards
Ms. Linda Richards
Ms. Lisanny Richiez
Dr. Gillian Richmond
Ms. Justine Riendeau
RIG Insurance Services
Ms. Kimmie Rivard
Mr. Justin Rivera
Mr. & Mrs. Armando J. Roberto, Jr.
Mrs. Alyssa Robie
Ms. Cira Roche
Ms. Chelsea Rodgers
Mr. Harold Rodriguez
Ms. Maria Roumimper
Lily Rousseau
Ms. Georgia Rousseau
Ms. Tanya Roux
Mr. Keith Rubin
Mr. Jim Rubin
Ms. Holly Ruggieri
Ms. Adrienne Rupp
Mr. Christopher Russell
Mr. Wes Russell
Mr. Michael Russo
Mr. Michael Ryder
Mr. Joseph Sabato
Ms. Monica Sachs
Ms. Jessica Saindon
Ms. Angela Salvaggio
Mr. Jose Sambrano
Ms. Wilma Sanchez
Ms. Rebecca Sarra
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Scargill
Ms. Karin Scattolon
Mr. Andrew Schachat
Ms. Melissa Scholtz
Mr. John Schulte
Schwab Charitable
Ms. Jodi Scott
Ms. Samantha Sears
SEI Private Trust Company
Ms. Morgan Semyanko
Ms. Emilia Shaw
Ms. Heather Shaw
Mr. Timothy G. Sheedy
Ms. Jane Sheridan
Mr. Dave Shrewsbury
Ms. Kate Shumway-Pitt
Ms. Carla Siegal
Mr. Thomas Silva & 
     Mrs. Kimberley Silva
Silver LInings Project
Ms. Michelle Simon
Mr. William Sims

Mr. Robert Singer
Ms. Pamela Sirianni
Mr. John Skelton
Ms. Mary Skelton
Ms. Jennifer Smalley
Ms. Michele M. Smith
Mr. Kenneth S. Solinsky & 
 Mrs. Grace S. Solinsky
Ms. Christina Sorensen
Ms. Carol Soucy
Ms. Sharon Soucy
Robin Sousa
Southern New Hampshire Radiology 
     Consultants, P.C.
Mrs. Mary Ellen Spain
Ms. Dorothy Spanos*
Ms. Joellen M. Speaker
Ms. Lori Spence
Ms. Karen Spencer
Ms. Linda Spindel
Ms. Donna St. Pierre
Mr. Ronald Stafford
Dr. Brenna Stapp
Ms. Mary Stauffer
Ms. Mary Stephenson
Mr. Kyle Stevens
Ms. Donna L. Stevens
Ms. Maria Stewart
Ms. Carol Stone
Mr. Kyle Studley
Ms. Leslie Sturgeon
Mr. Tom Sullivan, Jr.
Ms. Victoria Sullivan
Ms. Jade Surrette
Ms. Leah Sutherland
Ms. Elaine Svoboda
Ms. Elizabeth Sweeney
Mr. John Sweeney
Ms. Lori Sweeney
Mr. Alfred Swenson
Mr. Jeff Synan
Mr. William Synan
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Szopa
Ms. Stephanee Talley
Mr. Michael Tardiff
Ms. Linda Tarrier
Ms. June Taylor
Richard Tedesco, MD
Ms. Concetta Tedesco
The Tenn Family
Ms. Delayna Terrio
Ms. Amy Tetreault
Mr. Emile J. Tetu & 
     Mrs. Suzanne M. Tetu
The M&T Charitable Foundation
Ms. Susan Theriault
Mr. Lawrence Thibodeau
Ms. Nancy Thompson
Ms. Sarah Thompson
Taylor Thompson
Nina Thrower
Mr. Michael Tirico
Ms. Terri Tirico
Title 9 Boxing Club
Ms. Roseann Torpey
Dr. Donald Tower
Noni Towle
Travelers
Ms. Sonya Treadwell
Ms. Maureen Trembley

Jerry Trombly
Ms. Nancy Troupakis
Thomas Tsirimokos
Ms. Lisa Twombly
Ms. Pamela Urban-Morin
Ms. Amy Vaillancourt
Mrs. Karen A. Van Der Beken & 
     Mr. David P. Van Der Beken
Ms. Lisa VanBiene
Ms. Tonimarie Vaughn
Ms. Karen Velleco
Dr. Katy Veprauskas
Vertex Pharmaceuticals
Mr. Kevin Vigneault
Ms. Tiffany Waddington
Mr. Tim Wade
Wadleigh, Starr & Peters, P.L.L.C.
Ms. Kathleen Wagner
Ms. Gabriela Walder
Ms. Katherine Walker
Walton Family Revocable trust
Mr. Paul Wang
Frank O. Warren Jr., MD Chapel Fund
Wendy Waskin
Ms. Lorraine Waterhouse
Cate Waters
Ms. Kimberly Watson
Mr. Ricky Weathers
Lisa Webb
Ms. Jessica Webb
Ms. Tami Webster
Ms. Penny A. Weigel
Mr. & Mrs. Ronald Weilbrenner
Ms. Katherine C. Wheeler
Kate White
Ms. Kathleen White
Mr. Tucker Whitehouse
Mr. Daniel Wickey
Mr. Robert Wickey
Ms. Eileen Wickey
Ms. Thea Wilcox
Wilcox Family Foundation
Mr. & Mrs. Bruce C. Willey
Mr. Rob Wilson
Mr. Robert Wilson
Ms. Helen Wilson
William Wilson
Winbrook
Ms. Chelsea Woodard
Mr. Eric Worcester
Mrs. Frances Wright
Ms. Lily Wright
Ms. Traci Wright
Heidi Wyman
Mr. Adam Wysor
Ms. Deborah Wysor
Ms. Alexandra Yacano
Ms. Susanne Yee
Mr. Cory Young
Ms. Felicia Young
Ms. Nancy C. Zajano
Ms. Allison Zellers
Ms. Becky Ziman
Mrs. Lynn Zimmerman & 
     Mr. Brian Zimmerman
Ms. Haley Zito
Ms. Tonya Zogopoulos
 
  
  
 

*Denotes deceased



EMPLOYEE GIVING
Employee giving at The Elliot has been a strong and critical part of advancing philanthropy at The Elliot for
decades. Thank you to these caregivers and staff from both Elliot Health System and SoultionHealth who
have such a strong impact at The Elliot.

Ms. Jamaica Felichi Agbisit
Uri Ahn, MD 
Ms. Dominique Allard
Ms. Samantha Almeida
Ms. Juanita Alvarado
Ms. Karen Amaro
Ms. Michelle Andrade
Mrs. Cynthia Andrikowich
Ms. Chandra Anguiano
Anonymous (20)
Ms. Shannon Argo
Ms. Kirsten Arnold
Ms. Jennifer Babicz
Ms. Sarah Baker
Ms. Noella D. Banks
Ms. Annamaria Barbera
Mrs. Carol J. Barrett
Ms. Michelle Barzaga
Greg Baxter, MD
Ms. Nicola Beauregard
Ms. Krista Belanger
Ms. Lisa M. Belzil
Ms. Laurie Benjamin
Ms. Lisa A. Berger
Ms. Lynda Bernier
Ms. Theresa Bianchi
Mark Biletch, MD
Ms. Jenny Bisson
Ms. Sharon Blackwell
Ms. Mary Blevens
Ms. Danielle Boisvert
Mr. Christopher Bostwick
Ms. Jill Bowden
Mrs. Linda Branscum
Christopher Brauer, MD
Rev. Barbara Brawley
Ms. Amy Brennan
Ms. Catherine Brennan
Ms. Rebekah Briggs
Ms. Kathleen Brown
Ms. Elizabeth Bryant
Ms. Alison R. Bubar
Malgorzata D. Bulanowski, MD
Todd Burdette, MD
Ms. Lois Burridge
Mrs. Heidi N. Buxton
Ms. Lara Carney
Ms. Sheri Chabot
Mrs. Rachel Chaddock
Ms. Laura Chandler
Ms. Cheryl Charest
Mrs. Rachel M. Chase
Manish Chopra, MD
Ms. Patricia Clark
Ms. Marsha Clements
Ms. Bridget Cleveland
Ms. Marcia A. Cloutier
Ms. Sarah Cochran
Ms. Cynthia Cohen
Ms. Dianne Collins
Mrs. Karen A. Cookson
Ms. Cheryl Corey
Mr. Stephen Cornish
Mrs. Gabrielle Crockett

Mrs. Tracey L. Croteau
Ms. Lynn Cummings
Ms. Meredith Curley
Ms. Gianelle Curran
Edward P. Dalton, MD
Ms. Reagan Daniels
Ms. Amanda Davis
Matthew Dayno, MD
Ms. Alice Demos
Ms. Fun Desmond
Kevin Desrosiers, MD
Attorney Clara Dietel 
Mrs. Karina Dobe
Ms. Martha Dodge
Dr. Kathleen Doherty
Ms. Laura L. Dolan-Rommell
Ms. Jennifer Dolloff
Ms. Anna Donoghue
Ms. Whitney E. Dore
Ms. Emily Dowling
Mrs. Michelle J. Drewniak
Ms. Michelle Drolette
Ms. Amy Dubois
Ms. Maureen Duda
Ms. Rebecca Dutton
Mr. Jason Elliott
Ms. Lisa Beth Elliott
Ms. Alisha Feightner
Marina Feldman, MD
Mrs. Barbara B. Feloney
Ms. Jennifer Finn
Ms. Kathryn A. Fitzgerald
Ms. Eve M. Ford
Ms. Dawn M. Fortin
Mr. Steven Foster
Ms. Anne Frechette
Mr. Brian M. Frechette
Robert A. Fremeau, DMD
Attorney John E. Friberg, Jr
Ms. Donna M. Frizzell
Mr. Shawn Gagnon
Mrs. Lorraine Gallagher
Dr. Elise Gates
Ms. Melissa George
Ms. Annette Gervais
Ms. Ann Marie Giacalone
Mr. David Gilbert
Mrs. Kristen Glennon
Mrs. Cynthia Graham
Mrs. Sabrina Graichen
Ms. Keri Grande
Mr. Darrell M. Grande
Mrs. Jeanne D. Gregoire
Ms. Amber Guilbeault
Ms. Michele Guilfoil
Ms. Beth Gutoff
Mrs. Anne-Marie Hafeman
Ms. Brandi-Ann Hall
Ms. Katie Hall
Ms. Jennifer Hamson
Ms. Norma Harding
Ms. Michelle Helm
Mrs. Lucia Herrmann
Ms. Sabrina Hicks

Ms. Casey Hill
Ms. Cheryl Hobbs
Mr. Michelle Howe
Mr. Alastair Howie
Ms. Kristen Hunt
Nancy Husarik, MD
Ms. Jocelyn Hutchinson
Ms. Elizabeth Innie
Mark J. Integlia, MD
Ms. Kristine Irwin
Ms. Jessica Jacques
Ms. Denise Jeffery
Ms. Darlene Johnson
Mr. Mark O. Johnson
Ms. Kimberly Johnson
Ms. Melissa S. Johnson
Ms. Pamela Joplin
Ms. Kristen Jordan
Ms. Sonia Joslin
Ms. Carole N. Jutras
Ms. Aferdita Katiaj
Ms. Diane P. Kazanowski
Ms. Margaret A. Kennedy
Ms. Lois Kesty
Ms. & Mr. Felicia Kiefer
Ms. Kerry D. King
John L. Klunk, MD
Ms. Sharon Kostansek
Ms. Tina Lambert
Ms. Alicia Laminu
Ms. Marilyn Lattinville
Ms. Elizabeth Le
Ms. Susan Leaver
Mr. Donald Leblond
Mrs. Andrea Lee
Ms. Chantal LeFrancois
Ms. Jocelyn M. Lepine
Mr. Daniel Levesque
Ms. Kimberly Liguori
Ms. Donna Lithgow
Stephen R. Loosigian, DO
Mr. Christopher Lopez
Ms. Mary E. Lord
Ms. Kristi Lover
Mrs. Heather Maier
Ms. Stephanie Maloney
Mr. Scott Manchester
Ms. Sheri Manti
Ms. Lynda Martin-Heaney
Ms. Sumitha Mathur
Mr. John R. Matte
Ms. Martha Maunsell
Mr. Richard D. Maxwell
Mr. Christopher May
Mr. William McCormick
Ms. Kristy McEvoy
Jessica McIntyre, MD
Ms. Lori Merkel
Holly Mintz, MD
Meghna Misra, MD
Ms. Colleen Moloney
Mr. Michael Monahan
Mr. Kenneth Monty

* Denotes deceased



Ms. Karen Mooers
Mrs. Joyce A. Moreau
Ms. Robin Morris
Mrs. Claudette Morrison
Ms. Rose Morrissette
Ms. Molly Mortimer
Ms. Felicia Morway
Ms. Jessica Moya
Ms. Laurie Mullen
Ms. Clemence Nadeau
Ms. Susan Nicholls
Ms. Melissa Nickola
Ms. Brooke Novakoski
Ms. Terry O'Brien
Ms. Nicole O'Donnell
Ms. Donna Ouellette
Ms. Sarah Palmer
Ms. Sheryl Paquin
Ms. Lorraine Paris
Ms. Freda Paris
Ms. Ryanne Parisi
Ms. Elizabeth Parry
Ms. Kathaleen Pelletier
Ms. Jennifer Pike
Patricia Pinski
Ms. Mary Pitts* 
Mrs. Susan Plante
Scott R. Plourde
Ms. Catherine Pomeroy
Mrs. Beverly Primeau
Ms. Darlene Puchalski
Mrs. Patricia M. Puglisi
Curtis C. Quinn, MD
Muhammed M. Qureshi, MD
Mr. Richard Racca
Ms. Nicole Rae
Ms. Kelli M. Rafferty
Mr. Mark Rescino
Ms. Amy Richard
Zeus Rivera
Mr. Peter Robichaud
Ms. Fatima Rocco
Mrs. Jill Rourke
Ms. Muriel F. Saliba
Mrs. Kelly Scargill
Paul J. Scibetta, Jr., DO
Joey Scollan, DO 
Ms. Hannah Sharp
Lana Shikhman, MD

Ms. Linda Singer
Ms. Lisa Marie Sinotte
Mrs. Susan M. Sloane
Ms. Meagan L. Smart
Mr. Bradford Smith
Mr. Joseph Soldano
Ms. Michelle Solis
Ms. Tiffany Soto
Elizabeth Soukup, MD
Ms. Elizabeth Spain
Ms. Andrea Srebnik
Mrs. Shannon St. Onge
Ms. April M. Staiti
Ms. Amanda Stanton
Brenna Stapp, MD &
Shawn W. Stapp, MD
Ms. Denice Stoll
Donna Stone
Ms. Heather Strong
Mrs. Genesis Sullivan
Mrs. Kathleen Sullivan
Ms. Carole-Lynne Tadman
Anonymous
Anonymous
Ms. Susan Theodorou
Michael Thomas, MD
Mr. Joseph Tingley
Ms. Nancy Toshach
Ms. Meredith Trudel
Mr. Michael S. Turilli
Ms. Amber Vallee
Ms. Debra VanLaarhoven
Ms. Karen Vaughan
Ms. Sarah Vlasich
Mrs. KarynVogt
Mrs. JoAnn M. Walsh
Ms. Sandra Watts
Ms. Angela Watts
Ms. Priscilla Webler
Ms. Sherry Webster
Mr. Winslow E. Whitten
Mr. Justin Wilkie
Ms. Elizabeth Williams
Ms. Tammie Willis
Ms. Danielle Wilson
Ms. Linda Wojtkiewicz
Ms. Renee C. Woodring
Mrs. Christine H. Wright
Chung-Mok Yoo, MD
 

We care. We share. We give. 
We are The Elliot.

EMPLOYEE GIVING

*Denotes deceased



Leadership

David Bellman, Chair
Charles S. Goodwin, Vice Chair
Adrienne Rupp, Secretary
Kirsten Arnold
Greg Baxter, MD
Kelly Comeau
Jeff Guerette
Mark Hagopian
Keith Janca
Shilpi Mehrota
Holly Mintz, MD
Selma Naccach-Hoff
Richard Rawlings
Charles Rolecek
Elliot Smith
Kurt Strandson
Tom Sullivan, Jr.
James J. Tenn, Jr., Esquire
Priscilla Webler

Loretta L.C. Brady, Ph.D., MAC, Chair
Robert Fremeau, DMD, Vice Chair
Karen Van Der Beken, Secretary
Greg Baxter, MD
David Bellman
Todd Burdette, MD
David Cuzzi
Joyia Fazelat, MD
Marina Feldman, MD
Carl Fier, MD
Richard Fisher
John Friberg, Esquire
Charles Goodwin
Lara Hanlon, MD
James Hood, Esquire, Emeritus
Linda Lassonde, APRN
Andrew MacWilliam
Priscilla Marsicovetere, JD, PA-C
Eva Martel, Treasurer
Selma Naccach-Hoff
Charles Rolecek
Philip Taub, Esquire
James J. Tenn, Jr., Esquire

Elliot Hospital Board of Trustees

Elliot Health System is a nonprofit organization
governed by a volunteer Board of Trustees, which
helps to guide the direction of the hospital as a
regional provider of healthcare services.

Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation 
Board of Directors

Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation 
Staff

Katie Burns
Rachel Chase
Karen Cookson
Gabby Crockett 
Melissa Kelly
Kelli Rafferty
Elizabeth Spain
Annie Srebnik
Kathy Sullivan 



MATCHING GIFTS
You may be able to increase your gift through a
matching gift program offered by your employer.

ONLINE
Visit elliothospital.org/mjefoundation
to make a one-time or recurring gift.

PHONE
Please call The Mary & John Elliot
Charitable Foundation to make a gift
by phone at 603-663-8934.

PLANNED GIVING
Please call Kelli Rafferty at 603-663-3091 for
more information about leaving The Elliot in your
estate plans.

INSPIRED GIVING
Make a gift to honor an Elliot staff member, in
memory of a loved one, or to celebrate an
important milestone. Go to
donate.elliothospital.org/inspiredgiving to learn
more.

Ways to Give

Elliot Health System Garden Party
Thursday, May 22, 2025

Bedford Village Inn 

Elliot Health System Golf Classic 
Thursday, June 5, 2025

Passaconaway Country Club 

Elliot Health System Walk for Hope 
Sunday, June 8, 2025
SNHU Main Campus

Elliot Health System Fall Golf Tournament 
Thursday, September 25, 2025

Passaconaway Country Club

Delta Dental/Elliot Road Race
Thursday, August 7, 2025 

Veteran’s Park

Elliot Health System Gala 
Friday, October 3, 2025
DoubleTree Manchester

elliothospital.org/events

Save the Dates

Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation 
Bedford Commons 
701 Riverway Place, Building 7 
Bedford, NH 03110-9930

mje_foundation

elliothospitalhealthsystem
mjefoundation

foundation@elliot-hs.org | 603-663-8934 

elliothospital.org/foundation

Mary & John Elliot Charitable Foundation

https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2
https://goo.gl/maps/E64TfqjvrTM2



